
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 MARIJUANA CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

AUGUST 10-11, 2015, ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 
 

Pursuant to Alaska Statutes, 17.38.083, the Marijuana Control Board is holding its 
regular meeting to consider its agenda covering marijuana regulations and other matters that may 
come before it.  The board will take oral testimony only as indicated on the agenda item of 
unlicensed businesses and only from persons who have received letters from the board related to 
unlicensed businesses. Persons may attend at any time during the meeting. Comments not related 
to draft regulations may also be submitted to the board in writing by any person at any time at 
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1600, Anchorage, Alaska 99501.  

 
Comments relating to draft regulations will not be taken during this meeting, either orally 

or in writing. Comments relating to draft regulations must be submitted in writing during the 
time frames and in the manner set forth in public notices relating to each set of draft regulations. 

 
The meeting will be held in Anchorage on August 10-11, 2015 on the first floor of the 

Atwood Building located at 550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 102, Anchorage, Alaska, 99501. On both days 
the meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. Agendas for the meetings on both days may be viewed on the 
ABC/MCB website. The link for the website is: https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/abc/.  

 
The meeting may be attended via teleconference by dialing 1-800-315-6338; code 

69173#. Members of the public attending by teleconference must have an operable mute function 
on their phone and must mute their phone during the meeting so that other members of the public 
can hear the meeting. 

 
The State of Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development 

complies with Title II of the Americans With Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation Act 
of 1973. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids or services or special 
modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact John Calder by email at 
john.calder@alaska.gov to make any necessary arrangements. 

 
 Cynthia A. Franklin, Director (907) 269-0350 
 

https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/abc/

